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Notes from the Principal, Mrs. Roux …

Can you believe that there is only one full week left in October? The beginning of the school year is flying by, and has
been filled with so many amazing learning opportunities! Students have settled into positive routines and our fall
benchmark data has allowed teachers to develop instructional plans to meet the varied needs of their classrooms.

We are excited about Parent/Teacher conferences this week and encourage all families to take advantage of this
important opportunity. If you have not yet scheduled a conference, it is not too late. Please just reach out to your
child’s teacher and they will happily add you to the list. Our goal is to make contact with 100% of our school families
and update you on your child’s current strengths, areas of need, and goals.

Halloween is right around the corner and excitement will be building. Some classrooms will likely be planning small
activities and some of the schools will be hosting school wide themes such as dress like your favorite book character,
school spirit day, or something similar. Please just keep in mind that if your student’s school decides to offer one of
these dress up type activities, students are not allowed to wear just regular Halloween costumes that are n
ot connected to these themes, and no dress up that includes weapons, blood or anything related to violence will be
allowed. Thank you so much for your cooperation.

A few important Reminders this week include:
● At this time, we are still asking that students be dropped off at the main entrance where a staff member will

greet them and escort them inside.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning at
approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought out to meet
your car. During drop off and pick up, if you plan to walk your child to the door, please park in the parking lot
across the street so as not to interrupt the flow of traffic. Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family.
Have a great week!

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office:

Please see an important reminder below from the
school nurse.

Important Upcoming Dates…..

10/23 & 10/24 - Parent/Teacher Conferences

10/25 - Early Release Day

11/10 - Veteran’s Day - No School

11/13 - School Board Mtg at Monroe School

mailto:lroux@rsu3.org


Check out what’s happening at Morse School … 10/16

K This week we spent time celebrating how much we have grown since
the beginning of the school year. I am so happy to see so much
growth, especially with letter knowledge. We are working towards
learning to read, and everyone was happy to cheer each of their
friends’ progress! I’m looking forward to seeing everyone this week at
Parent Teacher Conferences and sharing your child’s successes!

1/2 P Students completed a spelling inventory this week to help me see
where they are as spellers and what skills we need to work on. We
continue to work on narrative writing and are now focusing on trying
to add details to our stories. In math we are working on place value
and counting with tens frames. We had our monthly show and tell
session this past Friday which is always an exciting day for everyone.
Pictured is one of the interesting items shared!

3/4 M Another week has concluded with my third and fourth grade thinkers!
This week we wrapped up the NWEA testing and I am so proud of
how my young learners, despite their frustration, finished the tests.
They earned their “Free Friday” and on that day I met a lot of
interesting stuffed animals including a giant Peeps bunny I
nicknamed “Steve” and a bright pink lobster I nicknamed “Larry.”
Some students brought in board games and other items that were of
their interests. We officially began Show and Tell Friday! Every Friday
students will have the opportunity to bring in something they want to
share with the class or they can simply share an experience. Another
week of learning officially begins and I look forward to new learning
with my students!



3/4 R We will be celebrating students’ hard work on the NWEA tests during
the early release day this Wednesday! Students have been looking
forward to this special reward! I’m also looking forward to Parent
Teacher Conferences this week to discuss your child’s progress with
you!

5 Our trip to the Gulf of Maine Research Institute was a huge success!
Students engaged in relevant research about some of Maine’s
natural resources and how changes in our environment impact them.
We also completed our egg drop engineering challenge. Ask your
student how it went and what they might do different next time!

Agriculture We celebrated Take Me Outside Day by participating in a nationwide
program of creating art out of natural materials. Students learned
about artist, Andy Goldsworthy, who creates art from such media.
Check out our creations!

SEL This week everyone went on an emoji emotion scavenger hunt!












